
Dear Students, 

Work Experience Week 2026: 29th June to 3rd July 2026 

As part of our commitment to helping you gain valuable insight into the world of work, we 

are pleased to offer you the opportunity to take part in a Work Experience Week, which will 

take place from Monday 29th June to Friday 3rd July 2026. 

This is a fantastic chance for you to explore a career area that interests you, develop new 

skills, and experience the working environment first-hand. It will also support your future 

applications for college, university, apprenticeships, or employment. We encourage you to 

do your best to find placement opportunities. 

A task during your long Summer break could be to begin seeking and securing your own 

placement. You should consider industries or roles that interest you and try to arrange a 

placement that aligns with your future ambitions or simply offers you a new and challenging 

experience. 

Once you have secured a placement, you will need to keep a copy of your placement 

provider's details including the name and their contact details (Address, Contact link name, 

Phone Number and Email address). We will start to log these details on to Unifrog in 

September.  

We encourage you to begin this research process early to ensure you have the best chance 

of securing a placement that is both rewarding and relevant to your interests. 

Any questions, please send an email to wex@guiseleyschool.org.uk  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Khan  

Careers Leader 
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